M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 11, 2021
RE:
Approval of the District Facility Plan to Include Renovations
of ACE (RISE) Approved by LPC on January 28, 2021


We are requesting an approval of the District Facility Plan to
include renovations of ACE (RISE) resulting from the finding
that was approved by the LPC on January 28, 2021.
I recommend the board approve the DFP to include ACE (RISE) Reno approved by the LPC.
